Lawrenceville Veterans Banner Project
Fact Sheet

What is the project?
The Lawrenceville Veterans Project is a project to our veteran neighbors for their service to our country.

Interested individuals have an opportunity to purchase a banner for a family member or loved one that
will be put up along Butler Street in May 2018.

Who can get a banner?
Any resident of the City of Pittsburgh can purchase a banner for a resident who has served or is serving in

the military, whether deceased or not.

How does it work?

You fill out a form with all necessary information and attach a head shot and check to cover the fee for
production and hardware. The committee will order your banner and you will have an opportunity to
review a proof. Once you have reviewed and approved the proof, the banner will be ordered and the

goal is for all banners to be hung in May, 2018. The committee is coordinating the ordering and hanging
of the banners.

How long will the banner be on display?
To be determined

Who will hang the banner and take the banner down?
The committee is working with agencies to have all banners hung and removed and working to raise
funds for the cost of labor and installation and removal.

Can { have my banner to keep once it is removed?
This is to be determined. We are hoping to return banners to the purchaser.

Who is in charge of this project?
-Members of the VFW and the VFW Auxiliary are working with local elected officials and community

organizations.

If | don’t buy one this year will there be another opportunity in the future?
This is a pilot project that we are hoping to put in place and sustain for the future. We are learning as we
go and are hopeful that there will be other opportunities to purchase banners in future years.

What does my fee cover?
The fee of $133.00 covers the $99.00 production fee to have the banner designed and produced/ printed,
as well as the necessary hardware for hanging the banners.

Can | see a picture of the banners?
Examples of banners will be available at meetings regarding the Lawrenceville Veterans Project.

MEETINGS SCHEDULED FOR THE LAWRENCEVILLE VETERANS PROJECT:
February 27, 2018 — 7pm, VFW & March 20, 2018 - 7pm, VFW
Forms can be submitted at meetings.

CONTACT June Coyne Givens at 412-784-1954 or Aggie Brose at 412-782-4746 with any questions.



